
Report to Saltash Town Council on Saltash Town Youth Council 2019 
 
During the past year Saltash town youth council have continued to meet and have 
continued to support local youth organisations and youth groups with funding and 
advice. Currently there are over 20 organisations that are members. In September 
Saltash town youth council organised Mission youth, an event held at Saltmill which 
was a great success and really well attended by both youth organisations in the town 
and members of the public.  
 
In November they held another successful awards evening whereby local youth 
organisations were invited to nominate young people from their groups to receive 
awards for their achievements. This award evening started the previous year as part 
of their celebrations for 25 years of Saltash town youth council which I believe was 
the first of its kind. The awards event was such a success it was decided to continue 
to celebrate the achievements of the young people of Saltash annually.  
 
A group of Councillors from Liskeard joined one of the meetings because they want 
to develop a similar group for their town.  
 
The youth panel has seen its numbers fluctuate over the year due to school and 
other commitments. They have come up with some aims for their group for the 
coming year and continue to meet regularly. 
 
Councillor Julie Rance 
 


